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Round Cove  

  Round Cove will now be split. Drawn  line from the most southernmost tip of Bella Vista 

Island over to Cherry Stone Road. Commercial Shellfishing on the North side of this is 

Prohibited.  

Commercial Shellfishermen may use from Cherry Stone Road to Bluepoint Road. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Timothy Cox 

Shellfish Warden 

Asst. Harbormaster  


